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To
> The Secretary (AAJVS),
A&N Administration,

Port Blair.

Sub: - Appointment of Great Andamanese (Tribals) in Group -
‘D’ post reg.

- I am directed to refer to your letter No.16-3/ AAJVS/2002
dated 31/08/2006 on the subject cited above and to say that we
have presently only one Group - ‘D’ vacancy, that of a Cook in
IRBn which is reserved for ST candidate. In response to our
request made to the Executive Secretary (AAJVS) to direct 4
Andamanese to report to IRBn Office, Police Line on 07.02.2007
only one candidate namely Eramo appeared along with
testimonials. But he too refused to work as a Cook in the IRBn.
In view of their response we are unable to take any action on

your request.

Youfs faithfully,
A o0
(Gearge Lalu)

Dy. Superintendent of Police (HQ-II)



